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Hurricane Delta is expected to regain strength as a Category 3 storm and is forecast to reach the Gulf Coast on
Friday, impacting Texas, Louisiana, Mississippi and Alabama, areas still recovering from Hurricane Sally.
Alabama and Louisiana have declared states of emergency. The Alabama supplemental declaration ordered the
evacuation of all persons without a hurricane pass—typically non-residents.

The Mitchell team will be implementing emergency dispensing protocols in areas anticipated to be impacted by
Hurricane Delta. The emergency protocols will allow claimants to obtain early refills on approved medications
in advance of the storm and will allow for longer fills incase access to pharmacy care is disrupted by the storm.
We will continue to monitor the situation in the Gulf Coast and will adapt as states react to the coming storm.

The Alabama emergency declaration can be found here. The supplemental declaration can be found here.

The Louisiana emergency declaration can be found here.

For questions on this alert, or any other legislative or regulatory proposal, please contact Brian Allen, vice
president of government affairs, at Brian.Allen@mitchell.com or at 801.903.5754. 
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